The Doula Foundation
Board Opportunity

The Doula Foundation is seeking board members to serve alongside our team to
improve the lives, health, and wellness of newborns, moms, and families in need in
southwest Missouri throughout pregnancy, birth and early parenthood.
Requirements: Board members serve a 3-year term and meet on a bi-monthly basis.

Meeting times: TBA

How to Apply: For more information or to apply for board service, please contact
Kimberly Costello, CEO, at mailto:kimberly@doulafoundation.org.

**Please let us know if you submit an application and/or get appointed to this board.
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https://leadershipspringfield.org/contact/

